
 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Note #4 

8/26/24 

• Our 4th/5th/6th/7th and 8th grade classes will be 
heading to Levi Stadium on September 18th. 
UNFORTUNATELY, BRUCE’S CLASS WILL NO LONGER BE 
ATTENDING THIS TRIP. This trip was originally designed 
to be an upper-grade field trip. Keep an eye out for 
additional information. 

• KEF is putting on Family Fun Day on Saturday, September 
7th. Get your tickets. A perfect way to spend the day with 
our Kohl community! 

• Picture Day is this Friday. Get em gussied up! 

• Our all school field trip to Micke Grove will be on October 
4th.  

• I re-repeat, be sure to get your child’s Walking Field Trip 
permit turned in. There’s a whole world to see. Can’t do 
it legally with out it. 

• I re-repeat, be sure to get your digital SUSD Parent 
Handbook filled out.  

  

Stay safe and stay sane. 


